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 TECHNICAL ADVISORY  

DIVISION OF MOTORIST  SERVICES  

Technical Advisory (TA)  
RSTL23-006  

DATE:   03/21/23  

SUBJECT: Shipping Redesigned  Florida  Memorial University  ICUF  
Specialty License  Plates  

 

Overview:  

The redesigned Florida Memorial University ICUF specialty license plates will be shipped soon. 
Please remove the old designs from your inventory and begin issuing the new plates when you 
receive them. The old inventory codes are FER, FEP and FEA. The new inventory codes are 
below with the new image. 

Details:   

PRIDE will ship the plates the week of March 27, 2023. The inventory codes are listed with the 
images and have been added to FRVIS. The “Sales Status Codes” has also been changed in FRVIS 
from “Authorized for Pre-sale” to “Authorized for Sale”. Each county must mark the appropriate 
range(s) obsolete. This will automatically transfer the range(s) to Bin 67, which is designated for 
obsolete inventory. Additionally, please physically remove obsolete license plates from your 
inventory. PRIDE will pick them up when they make future deliveries. 

Conclusion:  

If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Field 
Support Center. 
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-~~- SAMPL 
FLORIDA MEMORIAL UNIVERSITY 

F3R, F3P, F3A 
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